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6th July, 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,
I should like to take this opportunity to write to you personally, as this busy session draws to its close, to wish you a happy summer holiday with your families.  It has been a tremendously busy year at Kaimhill School and Nursery and I’m incredibly proud of the learning and teaching opportunities that have benefitted our youngsters. 

As always, the end of a session often brings change and this year is no different.  Today we say goodbye to Mr Stark and Mr Finch. They leave with our sincere thanks for all they have contributed to Kaimhill School this session and with our best wishes for what lies ahead.  We also say goodbye to Mr Cardosa and thank him for his time with our nursery team. 
We have a new teacher arriving in August to support the work of the school and look forward to welcoming Miss Serna who will teach in Primary 5.  

Mrs Black will return from maternity leave on 17th September and will be with us on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. Also returning from maternity leave on 4th September is Mrs Sutherland who will resume PE instructions on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

I wish to thank you all for your support to the school and my staff.  We always welcome your support on school trips or other activities, and we are very grateful to all who have helped in any way this session.  Please consider helping out next session – you can make a valuable contribution to the life of the school.

Finally, I’d like to take this opportunity to formally thank my staff for their ongoing hard work, commitment and dedication on behalf of our young people. They really do keep the children at the centre of all they do and it is a genuine privilege to be the leader of this fantastic team.  

School reopens to pupils on Tuesday, August 21st, 2018. I would like to wish you all a very happy and relaxing summer break, and look forward to seeing you all in the new session.

Kindest regards,


Mrs Susie Webster 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Head Teacher 

